


Happy Mothers Day

to ALL the MOTHERS qu
there whether you are
Past, Present or
Soon To be Moms. %
May your day be filled
with love,
joy and langhter..

MAY 10th
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It’s hard to believe that the last
time we were together was on March 15.
Since then, I’ve been able to talk with
most of you via the telephone. That, in
and of itself, has been interesting for me.
It has given me an opportunity just to
check on you all and to let you know that
I’m thinking of you. I’'m sure that I’ve
missed some of you but at this point, I
have called all of our regular attenders.

I want to say thank you for all of
you who have responded and said how
much you appreciate the messages that
have been put on YouTube and on our
website. It is so nice to hear what you all
think of what we’re trying to do in this
time of separation. Some of you have
watched the worship service on Sunday
mornings just as if you are here at
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church. That’s what Ellen, Candy and I
have been doing. That way, it feels like
we are able to be together at least.

As 1 write this, we do not know
exactly when we will have the church
opened again. But, in the meantime, we
will continue to record our messages for
you all. I do miss seeing your smiling
faces, hearing your laughter, especially
when I goof up, but I make believe that
you are there with me.

Even though we are not together
does not mean that you’re forgotten. My
greatest joy in life, at this time, is being a
part of this wonderful congregation. You
all have been so supportive and loving
even during this difficult time.

I pray that all of you will remain
safe and do like you’re supposed to.
Thankfully, we don’t have any of our
church members who have contracted
the coronavirus. Some of our church
members have had family members that
have come down with it, but so far, none
of our members have.

I give praise to the Lord for
protecting us and watching over us. And
my prayer is that God will continue to
show His kindness to us. As the priestly
Benediction says, “The Lord bless you
and keep you; the Lord make his face
shine upon you and be gracious to you;
the Lord turn his face toward you and
give you peace.” Amen!
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(DR. WALTER G. LASETER is available for pastoral care and can be reached at 352-598-5767.)
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As we go into May, 2020, things are still closed down at the From the

church.

©
Walter continues to video record the Sunday worship services \ ,Q‘jo
N7

with the help of Don Morris, Jill Hayman-Aponte and Ellen

Laseter, and Jo Ann records beautiful music for us to enjoy. ......__.il

The comments in favor of what they are accomplishing are C h u rch
over-whelming and very complimentary. Word has spread about Sec ret a ry
I

his sermons online, and he is reaching so many more than just our

congregation. We hope you are able to view his videos, enjoy the bulletins and are
comforted and encouraged during this difficult time.

____—_—_____1;

We are praying for the day when we can meet here at Weirsdale Presbyterian Church as
a family again.
[ still have a few These Days Devotionals left if you would like one.
I And finally, thank you for ALL of your kind emails.
Until we can meet together again, God Bless you all. I miss you.
[ Linda
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SENIORS GROUP
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|| After discussion, it has been decided that the Seniors Group will not meet
in May even if the quarantine has been lifted and the restaurants are open.
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Tuesday Time Out has been cancelled until further notice.

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE NO INTERNET ACCESS

There are a few of you who are not able to see the on-line worship services that Walter is videoing
each week because you do not have access to the internet.

Walter makes notes of his sermons, and if you would like a copy of his notes, please call the office
and leave a message. Tell me whether you are here in Florida or at your summer location, and at the
end of the month, I will mail you a copy of each week’s sermons.




In Our

. Hearts
(-* Prayg's
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Betty McEuen’s loss
of son-in-law

Bill & Mary Ann
Correll

Linda Spence’s sister-
in-law Margaret in
ICU for Diabetes

Jim Meacham who is
now in Hospice care.

Wayne & Mary
Gutekunst
Wayne is now in
Hospice care.

Dave & Marlys
Forbrook
Dave is now in
Hospice care.

Jose

Qur entire
Congregation

All emergency
responders

And the peace of God which passeth all understanding

| f*>¢- shall keep your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.

25 Deacon's Phillippians 4:

PRAYER CHAIN INFORMATION

[f you have a prayer request or are interested in helping on the
prayer chain, please contact Barbara West.

734-558-1878 (Cell)
Email: barbwest26(@yahoo.com
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Ligt Up Uouws Praises

Remember our friends who are homebound or in a care facility by sending
them a card to brighten their day:

Betts Mengel

ATRIA Lady Lake
930 County Road 466
Lady Lake, FL. 32159

Robert Lipsner
800 Lake Port Blvd. Apt C505
Leesburg, FL. 34748

4] | James & Audrey Stangle
' it 4680 Bellwether Ln. Apt. 113
 Remember Oup™ Oxford, FL 34484

MAY WORSHIP PARTICIPANTS
IF WE MEET:

Head Usher:
Liturgist:

Ellen Laseter
Carol Everman

WORSHIP PARTICIPANTS

NOROOROOOONOOOOOOOOD

Communion Set-up: Kim & Chris Bishop

Communion Servers: Sue Farley, Axie Grimes, Lorna McKenzie,
Cindy Strategos, Barbara West

As always, if you are unable to serve as listed above, PLEASE find a substitute.
And, thank you for your willingness to serve our church!
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16303 SE 137th Court
P. 0. Box 269
Weirsdale, FL 32195

Phone: 352-821-2757
Fax: 352-821-3554
E-mail: weirsdalepres@gmail.com
Website: www.weirsdalepresbyterianchurch.org

Our Mission:
Bring People to Christ
Develop our Discipleship

Weirsdale Presbyterian Church

As the current circumstances change, we
will keep you informed through email blasts
and the website.



